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Kirkland, April

From: Canda Tinkelenberg <seableeb@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 11:44 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Sir, 

I am very opposed to the corridor CMP wants to build through Maine only for the purpose of sending power to MA. 

  They will destroy our unique wilderness and in the process of doing that,  they will burn a great many trees and release CO2 

into the air along with other pollutants. This will not help to slow down climate change 

 

Hydro Quebec will not be producing more electricity, merely rerouting it to MA ,so they can get more money for it what they 

already produce, leaving some people without power. They may burn fossil fuels to get  power. This will not help prevent 

climate change. 

 

CMP will be giving Maine a small amount of money in return for the use of our land. That money will be used to increase 

electrification in the state. That will mean more money for CMP. Converting from burning fossil fuels to electricity would be a 

benefit but one has to consider how the electricity was generated. Electricity does not travel well over long distances so locally 

produced power would be better. CMP is not encouraging this. 

 

Please do not let CMP take advantage of this state so that two foreign corporations can make billions of dollars while Maine only 

gets its wilderness ruined. 

Sincerely, 

Canda Tinkelenberg 

Durham, Maine 

 


